Florida Power & Light Company, Environmental Services Dept., P.0. Box 14000, Juna Beach, FL 33408 \

@

FPL
RECEIVED
June 9, 1999
JUN 15 1999
Ms. Teresa Heron, P.E. BUREAU OF
State of Florida AIR REGULATION

Department of Environmental Protection
Division of Air Resources Management
2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Re: FPL Sanford Plant Repowering
Air Construction Permit Application

Dear Ms. Heron: fé’)’)ODO 9 “”OOL)L“ /QC’ pf)ﬁ" /- ,Q 70

Enclosed pursuant to Rule 62.050(4)(a.)1., please find a check in the amount of $7,500.00, to
cover the fee required for the Department to process the FPL Sanford Repowering Air Construction
permit application.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (561) 691-7058 if you should have any questions.

Very truly yours,

LI

Richard Piper
Repowering Licensing Manager
Florida Power & Light Company
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% PARIS Disbursemeni Account Check Date: 06/10/1999 Chec No 213016 Sﬁﬂ__

NationsBank of Georgia, N.A.
Allanta, Dexalb County, Georgia

F pL For Inquiries : Amountof Check
please call (305) 4B5-6700 s i, ettt
Seven Thousand Five Hundred and 00/100 Dollars : $7,500.00

Pay to the . STATE OF FLORIDA |
order of. - DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

2600 BLAIR STONE ROAD

TALLAHASSEE FL 32399 !‘ ) 0ok / )

“FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT CO.
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Florida Power & Light Co.
Type: US Vendor Name:STATE OF FLORIDA Chk Date: 06/10/1999

Number, A Number:-|'

Discount.| .

SANFORD 06/09/1999 | 260465 260465 7,500.00 0.00 7,500.00
Sanford Repowering Project - |PSD Review |Fee

32450
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MOYLE, FLANIGAN, KATZ, KOLINS, RAYMOND & SHEEHAN, P.A.
ATTORNEYS AT LAW

210 South Monroe Street
Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Telephone: (850) 681-3828
Facsimile: (850} 681-8788 Other Offices:
West Palm Beach, FL
(561} 659-7900

JonN C. MOYLE, JR. Palm Beach Gardens, FL
E-mail: jmoylejr@moylelaw.com February 2, 1999 (561) 625-6480
BY U.S. MAIL
Mr. Al Linero RECE'VED
Administrator
DEP New Source Review Section FFB 0 3 1999
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 5505 BUR
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400 EAU oF

AIR REGULATION
Dear Mr. Linero:
I would appreciate it if the firm could be included on the copy list for all documents related
to air permits for Florida Power & Light Company’s Sanford facility. Such correspondence can
be addressed to me at the address listed above.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

i C. r—.m—,-—:‘;f
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